
As of January 1, 2023, the State of Colorado requires this
store to charge $0.10 on all single-use plastic and paper bags
used at check out. 

To Learn More Visit:

fruita.org/bagfee

BRING YOUR BAG
$0.10 Bag Fee Begins on January 1, 2023

Participants in a federal or state food
assistance program (WIC, SNAP) are
exempt from the fee.

START 
TODAY!


